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Our Next Production

Private Lives
by Noel Coward

October 11, 18, 19*, 24, 25 
November 1

*Matinee – 2pm Curtain

Director: Maren Sugarman
Producer: Kay Macrae

Stage Manager: Barbara Ruban

Cast
Judy Wilson as Sibyl Chase

Tim McGovern as Elyot Chase
Richard Uniacke as Victor 

Prynne
Debbie Badal as Amanda 

Prynne
Katie Shuster as Louise

Upcoming Productions

Almost, Maine
by John Cariani

Director: Beatriz Esteban-Messina

President's Corner

This is a special year for WCP...our 80th!  And we're 
still going strong.

This  year's  line-up of  shows is,  undoubtedly,  a  fun-
filled season.  Hopefully you will have received our 
subscription mailing by now and have renewed your 
subscription.  If not,  it's  not too late to do so.  You 
might even wish to consider giving a subscription to a 
family member or friend as a gift.  Also, it's not too 
early to think of the upcoming holidays.  Our prices 
surely beat Broadway by a city mile!

If  you've  not  received the subscription mailing,  you 
can  download  the  form  from  our  website  at 
http://www.westfieldcommunityplayers.org/WCPsubs
criptionform.html

As a side note, Maren Sugarman, director of  Private  
Lives represents the third generation in her family with 
ties to WCP.  Our former President Gerry Purdy was 
her  grandmother  and  her  mother,  Marnie  Burke, 
worked many jobs both back stage and on stage.  To 
top it off, she's the niece of our own Drude Rosseler; 
and, she got her earliest experience with theater right 
here at WCP.  We welcome Maren back!

See you at the theater.
Steve Lemenille

Upcoming Productions

The 25th Annual 
Putnam

County Spelling Bee
by William Finn (music and lyrics)

Rachel Sheinkin (book)
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Opens January 10, 2015

A Thousand Clowns
by Herb Garner

Director: Steve Lemenille
Opens March 7, 2015

At the Box Office

Any Ticket Any Time

Members can reserve tickets for all four shows in 
the 2014-2015 season at once or show by show in 
one of three ways:

1)  Mail  back  the  form  received  with  the 
summer membership  mailing; the reservation 
will be confirmed by phone or email.

2) Fill out the ticket form on the website at 
http://www.westfieldcommunityplayers.org/W
CPmemtickets.html.   The  reservation will  be 
confirmed by email.  

3)  Call  the  Ticket  Line  (908)232-1221. 
Please  say  and  spell  your  name  slowly  and 
clearly and leave your home phone number for 
confirmation.  State the number of tickets, the 
performance date and your seating preference. 
The order will be confirmed by phone.

Non-members can reserve tickets by either filling 
out  the  on-line  form  or  calling  the  Ticket  Line. 
Tickets can not be paid for on-line—cash or check 
at pick-up ONLY.  Single tickets are $20 for dramas 
($10 for active duty military) and comedies and $25 
for  musicals  ($15  for  active  duty  military). 
Discounted student tickets ($10,  $15 for musicals) 
are available for matinee performances only.

All tickets will be held at the box office for pick-up 
before  the  performance.   All  seats  are  reserved. 

and Rebecca Feldman
Director: Brian Remo
Opens May 9, 2015

Handicapped Parking

Handicapped  parking  at  the  theater  is  extremely  limited. 
Please  park  in  the  American  Legion  parking  lot  after 
dropping off your handicapped passengers and only ask for 
one  of  our  limited  handicapped  parking  spaces  if  the 
vehicle's  driver  is  unable  to  walk.   We  appreciate  your 
understanding and cooperation.

If You Can't Attend

If you've made a reservation for your member ticket and 
find you are unable to attend, please notify the box office as 
soon as possible so that other patrons may be able to attend 
the show.

Our Website

Peruse  our  fabulous  website  located  at 
http://www.westfieldcommunityplayers.org for  more 
information  about  our  theater  and  for  some  fun 
entertainment.

Email Addresses Wanted

If  you have an email address  and are not  receiving your 
WCP Newsletter by email, please send your email address 
to  info@westfieldcommunityplayers.org so  that  we  can 
save postage costs.

Fundraising Continues

As a member of WCP, we anticipate your generous support 
as we continue to maintain and improve our theater.  We 
welcome your contribution of funds, time and talent!

For  more  information  please  contact  Gail  Smith  at 
glsgiraffe@gmail.com or at (908)812-3477.

Volunteers Needed

Why not volunteer to usher or sell raffle tickets on the night 
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Reserved tickets may be exchanged free of charge, 
subject to availability.  Please note that tickets not 
picked up 15 minutes before curtain may be subject 
to  sale.   You  will  be  able  to  make  another 
reservation  for  a  remaining  performance  of  the 
same show, if available.

The box office is only open on performance nights. 
Tickets can be picked up beginning one hour before 
show time.

Check our website or the Ticket Line for up-to-date 
information on ticket availability. 

you attend or to house manage on a show night when you 
are  not  part  of  the  audience?   These  are  important,  but 
unsung, tasks necessary for our efficient and safe operation.

To  volunteer  please  fill  out  the  volunteer  form  on  our 
website or leave a message at the Playhouse at (908)232-
9568.


